WEST CENTRAL

September 10-12, 2021

You are invited to the West Central Regional Forum!

PURPOSE OF Regional Forums are hosted by the A.A. General Service Board and “open” to

REGIONAL gl A.A. members or to anyone interested in A.A.

FORUMS
Regional Forums are designed to enhance communication and participation between

A.A. members, the General Service Board, and staff and directors from the General
Service Office and AA Grapevine. The West Central Regional Forum offers a virtual
meeting place to ask questions and spark new ideas to help carry the A.A. message
of hope to the still-suffering alcoholic.

PROGRAM This Forum provides unique opportunities for A.A. members throughout the West
Central Region to share their experience, strength, and hope. Over the weekend your
Regional Trustee Mike L. will moderate the event. You will also hear from:

» General Service Office General Manager

» General Service Board Trustees (including your GSB Chair and Treasurer)
» AA Grapevinge, Inc. Publisher and Staff

» A.A. World Services, Inc. Director

» G.S.O. Staff

» Your Region’s Delegates — presentations and workshops
» Past Trustees Sharing Session on Sunday morning

REGISTRATION Several sharing sessions will allow you to comment and ask questions of the
INFORMATION Board and Staff. A sample program is posted on www.aa.org under the Regional
Forums tab.
Registration is free. That’s right — FREE!
Registration opens: August 16, 2021

»
»
» Registration will be available the same day as the event.
» You can register online at www.aa.org.

»

Starting August 16, 2021, click on the “Regional Forums Information” on the
main webpage, scroll down to the Schedule, and click on the “Registration
is open” link.
» All registration information is confidential and will not be used for anything except
communicating about the event and sending the digital Final Report.

For more information, please contact James H., Regional Forums Staff Coordinator,

at regionalforums@aa.org or call (212) 870-3120.



